
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
31 October 2022 

 

RESORTS WORLD CRUISES ANNOUNCEMENT 

Recruitment Disclaimer 

 

The attention of Resorts World Cruises has been drawn to the activities of some fraudulent 

individuals / companies using various dubious means ranging from text messages, social 

media platforms and forged letters to invite unsuspecting members of the public for job 

application / interviews for the current Genting Dream cruise ship in a purported recruitment 

exercise by Resorts World Cruises.  

 

For the avoidance of doubt, we wish to clarify and state the below:-  

• Recruitment exercise for Resorts World Cruises and the Genting Dream cruise ship 

is currently only conducted via the following official channels:- 

i) RW Cruises Pte Ltd (recruitment of shore staff for Singapore office) 

Email:sg.recruit@rwcruises.com 

ii) RW Ship Management Sdn Bhd (recruitment of shore staff for Malaysia office 

and Genting Dream crew) 

Email: my.careers@rwcruises.com 

iii) Singhai Marine Services (Singapore) Pte Ltd (Appointed recruitment agency 

for Genting Dream crew).  

Note: As Singhai Marine Services (Singapore) Pte Ltd engages sub 

recruitment agents in the region, please check with them on the list of 

legitimate sub recruitment agents.  

Email: mail@singhai.com 

 

• In any recruitment exercise, Resorts World Cruises will not demand payment in any 

form for any job placement. 

• That members of the public, particularly unsuspecting applicants, should be wary of 

fraudulent invitations for job interviews, and that anyone who entertains such 

invitations or deals with peddlers of such invitations does so at his or her own risk. 

• That anyone contacted for the purpose of the purported recruitment other than 

through the above-mentioned official recruitment channels, should not hesitate to 

report such invitations to relevant law enforcement agencies. 

 

Thank you 

 


